# Primary Two English Language Continual Assessment One

### Section A : Grammar (5 x 2 marks)

Fill in each blank with the correct answer. Write the number of the correct answer in the brackets provided.

1.	Look	at the dog! It is wagging tail!
	(1) (2) (3)	it its it's
2.	"His n	narks are higher than," said Qi Zong.
	(1) (2) (3)	me my mine
3.	Willy	and Billy are animal lovers got o the zoo at least once a month.
	(1) (2) (3)	He We They
4.	The c	hildren have won the first prize. Their friends are happy for
	(1) (2) (3)	they them theirs
5.	Alway	s let your dog walk of you, so that it will not get out of your sight.
	(1) (2) (3)	above behind in front of
Copyrig	ght © Sc	ofthouse Technology Pte Ltd. 1

Section B : Vocabulary (5 x 2 marks) Fill in each blank with the correct answer. Write the number of the correct answer in the brackets provided.

6.	Maria loves to collect stamps. It is her			
	(1) (2) (3)	duty work hobby		
7.	Suresh is a		pupil. He greets his teacher every n	norning.
	(1) (2) (3)	kind polite helpful		
8.	Mrs Tan invited many _		to her son's birthday part	y.
	(1) (2) (3)	hosts guests visitors		
9.	No one likes		children who are disrespectful to the	neir elders.
	(1) (2) (3)	rude untidy dirty		
10.	Ahmad is		because he does not want to wake hi	s baby brother up.
	(1) (2) (3)	talking screaming whispering		

Section C: Information Transfer (5 x 1 mark)
For Questions 11, 12 and 13, write the correct answer in the boxes provided.

For Questions 14 and 15, choose the correct answer and write its number in the brackets provided.

## AWARD

This award is specially given to

**Lucas Song** 

of class 2M

for winning the first prize in the

Penmanship Competition

Well Done!

**Date**: 18-5-2002

Signed: Mrs Jones

11.	Lucas Song won the prize	e in the competition.
12.	Lucas' class is	
13.	gave him the award.	
14.	The competition was held on  (1) 18 April 2002 (2) 18 May 2002 (3) 18 June 2002	
15.	Lucas won the award because he  (1) wrote neatly (2) wrote a beautiful story (3) took part in the penmanship competition	

### Section D : Grammar Cloze (5 x 1 mark)

Read the passage below carefully. Choose the answers from the words given in the box. Each word is given a letter name (A to E).

Write the letter for the correct word in each blank.

		USE	EACH WORD	ONCE ONLY	
	(A) it	(B) its	(C) his	(D) him	(E) hers
Н	an Bing has a l	orown pet dog.	. He loves to p	lay with (16)	
dog ever	y day. Howeve	er, the dog likes	s to stay in its I	kennel when	
(17)	feels	hot. It will alwa	ays stay indoor	s when the wea	ther gets
too hot.					
each bla	ınk.	USE	EACH WORD	ONCE ONLY	
	(A) on	(B) in	(C) near	(D) behind	(E) above
K	umar has many	good friends	in his class. He	e is glad that the	ey sit
(18)					
` /	him. <i>I</i>	Ali, his best frie	end, sits (19) _	his le	eft.
				Jack, sits (20)	

they always discuss their project together.

Section E : Vocabulary Cloze (5 x 2marks)

Read the passage below carefully. Choose the answers from the words given in the box. Each word is given a letter name (A to J). Write the letter for the correct word in each blank.

### **USE EACH WORD ONCE ONLY**

(A) active (B) quiet (C) lazy (D) clever (E) helpful (F) eager (G) dirty (H) lonely (I) noisy (J) clean

Hui Hui lives on a big neighbourhood. Though she is the only child in her family, she is not (21) \_\_\_\_\_\_. She always play with her neighbours,

Jane and Gabriel. Jane lives next door to her. Jane is a (22) \_\_\_\_\_ girl.

She does some housework for her mother before she goes to school. Jane is also a (23) \_\_\_\_\_ girl. She does not talk much. She prefers to read her books. Unlike Jane, Gabriel, is very (24) \_\_\_\_\_. He likes to play football with the boys. Very often, he gets mud all over his body.

He looks (25) \_\_\_\_\_ sometimes after his game. However, Gabriel does try to look neat most of the time.

	Section F : Punctuation (5 marks) Use a blue-coloured pencil to write out the correct punctuation mark.			
26.	Mother bought five apples six oranges and some grapes from the market this morning			
27.	Did you go to thailand with annie last year			

### Section G : Word Order (5 x 2 marks) Put the words in the correct order. Begin with the underlined word.

28.	children together play often games <u>The</u>
29.	takes of her <u>She</u> good care pet
30.	cleaned table his and friends <u>Peter</u> the
31.	you <u>Do</u> way the bookshop know the to
32.	quarreled <u>The</u> cake girls piece a of over
<b>υ</b> Σ.	- The same girls piece a of ever

Last Monday, Libin woke up with many red spots on her body. She was shocked! She ran to her mother as fast as she could. Mrs Tan examined her carefully. "I think it is chicken pox," she said.

Mrs Tan brought Libin to the doctor. She was right. The doctor told Libin not to worry. He told her to take the medicine and stay indoors for two weeks. Libin felt better when she woke up the next day. She did not like the red spots on her body. She thought they looked ugly and was worried that her friends would laugh at her when she returned to school.

On the third day. Mrs Tan gave Libin a card. It was from her classmates who missed her. Libin was surprised. "Get well soon, Libin!" she read the words happily. She could not wait to see her friends again.

<u>Ans</u>	wer the questions carefully. Write in complete sentences.
33.	What illness did Libin have last Monday?
	She had
34.	How long must Libin be away from school?
	She
35.	Why was Libin worried about going back to school?
	She
36.	Why did Libin's classmates make her a get-well card?
	They
37.	Which sentence in the passage tells you that Libin wanted to return to school soon?
	The sentence is "